
UPDATE 

As recommended by Department of Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO), the Committee for the 
Regional Assessment of Offshore Wind Development in Nova Scotia has changed the name of the 
“Eastern Shore” Potential Future Development Area (PFDA), to the “French Bank” PFDA. The reason 
for the change is to identify its location more accurately, based on the PFDA’s geographic location 
on French Bank.  

 


